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NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS

DISPARITY OF COMPANY REGISTRATION AND INCORPORATION NUMBERS

Dear Customers,

You may find that the registration number of your application submitted last year is 2014
and the Incorporation date is 2015. This is due to the automation of CIPC’s systems. CIPC
now acknowledges the application immediately on receipt date (in this case of a 2014 filing).
In some instances there were applications which were only verified and approved in 2015
and these will show the Incorporation date of 2015.

Sincerely, -

k/f}

Mrs. Astrid Ludin
Commissioner: CIPC
9‘9( January 2015
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